
*Attendance is free but limited, so registration is necessary*
For registration, please call: 0316/827395 

Mon. – Fri.:  09.00 – 12.00
OR

Register online at: www.prohealth.or.at

A Health Workshop
on

BLOOD-TAKING IN HOSPITALS & CLINICS!!

Are doctors tapping too much of your blood?

Date: Saturday, 31st of July 2010
Venue: ProHealth Office, Schörgelgasse 9 

(near Dietrichsteinplatz), 8010 Graz
Time: 16:00 – 18:00

In modern medicine, testing your blood is a very important way of 
finding out if you are suffering from an ailment or if you have a 
disease. The results of a blood test can help the doctor recommend an 
appropriate treatment to fight an ailment or cure a disease. 
There is certainly no disagreement about the necessity of blood-testing 
for the purpose of proper diagnosis. However, the question is;

Is the blood being collected for such tests not too much?
Is it necessary to always collect blood each time one visits the 

hospital?

This workshop will help to provide answers to the above questions and 
will also provide a forum for participants to discuss and exchange ideas 
about the issue of blood-taking in hospitals as well as about other 
health topics.
A medical doctor will be available to offer an expert perspective and 
take our questions.




